
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Subject: State Employees Mandatory Vaccinations 

From: Roy D. 
To: DPBH StateBOH 

Date: Sunday, September 5, 2021 8:09:21 AM 

To whom it may concern, 

forcing state employees especially in the Dept. of Corrections to be vaccinated will result in a 
mass number of terminations and resignations. 
At this moment there are numerous vacancies and officers are having to work compulsory 
weekly double shifts, with free staff there are also unfilled vacancies which puts pressure on 
the current staff to cover the extra work load. 
If you force this issue, you will find that prisons will have to be closed and inmates released 
early due to lack of staffing. Is this good for the health and wellbeing of the residents of 
Nevada ? 
Whilst I understand you are been pressured by the governor to force vaccinations; you may 
want to consider if your actions are a violation of the Nuremberg Code, until the 
manufacturers release a detailed list of the ingredients, which currently as it is under 
emergency authorization they do not have to do, you can consider it a breach. 
Use your common sense don't succumb to political pressure in what will amount to a losing 
proposition for the residents, employees and inmates of the State of Nevada. 

Thank you for your time 

R. Douglas 
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